
 
Colton Parish Council is pleased to invite you to the 

Annual Open Parish Meeting 

10.15 am - 12.30pm Saturday 17th May 2025 at 
Finsthwaite Village Hall 

All welcome! 
Gavin Capstick, the Chief Executive of the Lake District 
National Park Authority is our guest speaker. 
Come and join the conversation on the issues that matter to our 
local community, including: the natural environment, the impact 
of climate change, housing, local services, the rural economy, 
traffic, transport, roads, tourism and more! 

Gavin will be answering YOUR questions. Please send them in 
advance! Email clerk@coltonparishcouncil.org.uk by 10th May 
2025 or ask one of the local Councillors to do this on your behalf.  

We’ll update you on Colton Parish Council’s Community Plan.  

Booking is not required; but letting us know you ‘ll be joining us 
will help ensure we have plenty of refreshments for everyone.  

Any queries, questions or to confirm your attendance email 
clerk@coltonparishcouncil.org.uk  

For the Community Plan see 
https://coltonparishcouncil.org.uk/colton-community-plan/ 
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